Robert F. Farmer

Vice-President

Regulatory Matters

Bell Canada

[image: image1.png]— \—
Bell



[image: image2.wmf][image: image3.emf]

[image: image4.jpg]




31 August 2001

Ms. Ursula Menke

Secretary General

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Menke:

Subject:
Public Notice CRTC 2001-37:  Price cap review and related issues – Update, Supplemental and Revisions 

 AUTONUM 
Pursuant to Public Notice 2001-37, Aliant Telecom Inc., Bell Canada, MTS Communications Inc., and Saskatchewan Telecommunications (collectively, the Companies) are submitting an update to The Companies(CRTC)16Mar01-503 PC.  As well, pursuant to the Commission's letter dated 8 August 2001, the Companies are filing a supplemental response to The Companies(CRTC)26Jun01-1504 PC.  

 AUTONUM 
Finally, the Companies are filing revisions to the following interrogatory responses:

The Companies(CRTC)16Mar01-405 PC, Confidential, Attachment 3B

The Companies(Call-Net)26Jun01-302 PC

The Companies(RCI)26Jun01-28 PC.

 AUTONUM 
The Companies note that certain portions of The Companies(CRTC)16Mar01‑405 PC, Attachment 3B are confidential pursuant to section 39 of the Telecommunications Act for the reasons set out in those responses.  

 AUTONUM 
A machine‑readable file copy of this letter together with the abridged version of the confidential responses is provided to the Commission and interested parties via Internet email.  The confidential versions of the interrogatory responses are provided to the Commission on an IBM formatted disk.

Yours truly,

Robert F. Farmer

Vice-President - Regulatory Matters

Bell Canada

Attachments

c.c.:
CRTC Regional Offices

The Companies

Parties to Public Notice 2001-37
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